Republic of the Philippines
Professional Regulation Commission

Manila
MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 03
Series of 2018
May 24, 2018
TO : ALL CONCERNED
SUBJECT EXTENDED PERIOD FOR THE FILING AND PAYMENT OF

APPLICATIONS FOR SPECIAL PROFESSIONAL
LICENSURE EXAMINATIONS (SPLE) FOR OVERSEAS
FILIPINO WORKERS (OFWs) IN THE MIDDLE EAST

In view of the various requests received, and to accommodate the maximum
number of applicants, the Professional Regulation Commission (PRC) has resolved
to extend the deadline for the filing and payment of application for the 2018 Special
Professional Licensure Examinations (SPLE) for OFWs in the Middle East from 25
May 2018 to 07 June 2018.

The Philippine Overseas Labor Officers (POLOs) are enjoined to transmit all
application forms with required documents submitted by 25 May 2018 immediately,
while the rest of the application forms and required documents submitted thereafter
until 07 June 2018 shall be transmitted on or before 10 June 2018.

Applicants are advised to pay thru the authorized payment channel under the
LANDBANK's Link.BizPortal not later than 07 June 2018.

Annex “A” of PRC Resolution No. 2018-1101(A) “Establishing the Timetable
of Activities for the Conduct of the Special Professional Licensure Examination
(SPLE) for Overseas Filipino Workers (OFWs) in the Middle East for 2018” setting
the filing of applications until 25 May 2018 is amended accordingly.

Let a copy of this Memorandum Circular be furnished to Philippine
Embassies/Consulates/ POLOs involved in the SPLE.

For information and appropriate action.

TEOFILO S. PILANDO, JR.
Chairman
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